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S H E L L E Y 

LIGHT
Dates to RememberDates to Remember

NO LATE 
Payments can 
be Accepted

Please note: all notes are emailed to parents/carers and published on the Audiri App. 

Week 10 
Monday 18th September Super Star Morning Tea

  P&C Mee�ng 5:30pm  - Bell Times

Tuesday 19th September Summer PSSA Gala Catch Up Day

Wednesday 20th September End of Term Assembly - 11:30am

Thursday 21st September Footsteps Dance 

Friday 22nd September Last day of Term 3

Term 4 Week 1 
Monday 9th October Students return to school

Thursday 12th October Sydney West Athle�cs

Friday 13th October Sports & Group Photos

Notes and Money to be Returned by Due Date  
Year Event Due Date  

Year 2 Forces Incursion  - $20 9th October

Years 2-3 Swim Scheme  - balance 11th October

Year 5 Camp Instalment  - $100 22nd September

Stories By the Gate returns from Monday 18th September!

Miss Greenwood invites parents a�ending the Monday morning 
assembly to bring their pre-schoolers to Stories By the Gate.

Your pre-schooler will be kept busy and entertained with a story while 
you are watching the assembly. 

If you would like to try Stories By the Gate, please meet Miss 
Greenwood on Monday morning under the big tree near the canteen.  

Stories By The Gate

Save the Date!

Footsteps Disco

Thursday 26th October

$6

Notes will be sent home 
a�er the holidays



Shelley Super StarsShelley Super Stars

These students will be 
presented with their badges 

at the K-6 Assembly

SP

Congratulations to the 

following students on 

achieving their:

1
Naitee

Sanjana

1J

1S

As part of their studies in History and Geography, during Week 7 of the term, our senior students 
undertook an educa�onal tour of the na�on's capital.

To support the learning taking place in the classroom, students 
had the opportunity to par�cipate in a range of educa�onal 
programs in Canberra. Our i�nerary included programs at 
Parliament House, the Museum of Democracy, the Australian 
War Memorial, the Na�onal Portrait Gallery, the Australian 
Ins�tute of Sport and Questacon.

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all 
young Australians being able to visit the na�onal capital as part of their Civics and Ci�zenship educa�on. 
To assist families in mee�ng the cost of the excursion, the Australian Government is contribu�ng 
funding of $30 per student under the Parliament and Civics Educa�on Rebate Program towards these 
costs. The rebate is paid directly to the school upon comple�on of the excursion. (NB: This rebate was 
u�lized in calcula�ng the cost of the camp for parents).

The camp was a very busy, yet memorable three-day experience for our students. Their behaviour was 
of the highest standard and we received numerous compliments on the way our students conducted 
themselves in public and the smart appearance of our uniform. Thank you, parents for your assistance 
on this ma�er and well done students!

Mrs Bradley  - Stage 3 Assistant Principal

Year 6 Excursion to Canberra
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